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Undersubscribed Drawing Permits Available for Hunt DB685 in Unit 22 
Nonresidents only  Unit 22B (single season)  Aug. 1, 2015 – May 31, 2016 
Nonresidents only  Unit 22C (fall season)  Aug. 1, 2015 – Oct.31, 2015 
Nonresidents only  Unit 22C (spring season)  May 1, 2016 – May 31, 2016 

 
(Nome) – The nonresident drawing hunt in Unit 22B/22C (Hunt DB685) for regulatory year 
2015-2016 was undersubscribed during the drawing process.  Permits for this brown bear hunt 
are available on a first-come first-served basis and will be issued ‘over-the-counter’ at the 
ADF&G office in Nome.  Regulations approved by the Board of Game allow ADF&G to issue 
undersubscribed permits at the discretion of hunt managers. 

DB685 Unit 22B/22C 17 permits available Nonresidents only 

To receive a permit, applicants must submit a completed Undersubscribed Hunt Application in 
person, by fax or by mail to the Nome ADF&G office.  Applications are available from the 
Division of Wildlife Conservation web-site or from DWC offices. Hunters are limited to 1 
application per hunt.  Agents may not submit applications on behalf of a hunter. 
 
Applications will be accepted beginning at 8:00 AM on Thursday, February 26, 2015 and will 
continue until all permits are issued.  
 
Application Form:  http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=huntlicense.undersubscribed 
Use the link at the bottom of the web page to print the application. 
 

Submit application to: Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
    Pouch 1148 
    Nome, AK  99762 
    Tel:  907-443-2271  Fax: 907-443-5893 
 
Permits in other regions.  RY2015 undersubscribed permits for Interior/Eastern North Slope 
hunt areas are expected to be posted by mid-March 2015.  Undersubscribed permits in 
Southeast hunt areas are expected to be posted by March 6, 2015. 
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